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By-law Number 63-2022

of The Regional Municipality of Durham

Being a by-law to establish a Long-Term Care Homes Committee of Management for the
Regional Municipality of Durham.

Whereas the Regional Municipality of Durham currently operates four Long-Term Care
Homes and Provincial legislation requires that a municipality operating one or more Long-
Term Care Homes must have a Committee of Management comprised of elected members
of Regional Council.

And Whereas the Fixing Long-Term Care Act, 2021 and its associated regulation, O. Reg.
246/22, introduced new mandatory screening measures that members of a Long-Term
Care Committee of Management must successfully complete to become a member,

Now therefore, the Council of The Regional Municipality of Durham hereby enacts:

1. That a Long-Term Care Homes Committee of Management for the Regional
Municipality of Durham be established; and

2. That the Long-Term Care Homes Committee of Management be comprised of those
members of Regional Council who have completed the required screening
measures in accordance with the Fixing Long-Term Care Act, 2021 and O. Reg.
246/22 (or as amended) and provided proof of such to the Regional Clerk.

This By-law Read and Passed on the 215t day of December, 2022.

J. Henry, Regional Chair and CEO

A. Harras, Regional Clerk
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